
 



Fun was had by many at the annual  

Prevent Blindness Texas Zoo Walk. 

Thanks to the Coastal team members, their families and friends 

for supporting the organizations. Coastal received recognition 

for having the most participants at the event AND for raising 

the most donations from its participants. Congratulations 

Coastal Eye Associates!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Great job to the Webster office for collecting many bags 

and boxes of food for Houston’s  

Kids’ Meals Thanksgiving Initiative. 

Even patients supported the cause and dropped off food 

as they saw the signs throughout the Webster office.  

Thanks to Christy Miller for leading this project. 

Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reminder… 

You and your family are cordially invited to join us on 
Sunday as Coastal Eye Associates hosts the annual 

 

Pictures with Santa 
 

Time:  2 pm to 4 pm 
Location: Webster Office 

Date: Sunday, December 8, 2019 
  

Coastal employees and their families will enjoy 
their time with Santa. 

 
Kids will have the opportunity to share their wish 
lists, listen to Santa read a book, enjoy some pizza 

and sweet treats, and do some arts and crafts to 
take home and display. 

 
Please RSVP to hr@coastaleyeassociates.com by this Wednesday, 
12/4/19 so Santa's elves can properly prepare and stock for the 

children's arrival. 
 

Santa and the Coastal Cares Committee look forward to seeing you on 
Sunday. 

 
If you would like to help/volunteer, please contact Claudia McCabe at ext. 5107. 
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Holiday 

Decoration 

Contest 

Time to activate 

your creative ideas 

for this month’s holiday contest.  

 

Showcase your most creative home-made 

Holiday Wreath at your office.  
 

Entries must be submitted by Monday, 

December 16 to qualify for the contest.  
 

Employees and patients will have the 

opportunity to select their favorite wreath 

week of December 16 and ballots will be 

counted on Friday, December 20. 

Good Luck! 


